Many Thanks Graeme et al

Graeme Richards et al - Fantastic Fundraising for TACC including Kiltwalk
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Many Thanks Graeme et al

TACC would like to say a huge well done to Graeme Richards and all our TACC walkers who
on Sunday 18th September 2016 completed the Edinburgh Kiltwalk. Our mantra of "Pain is
Temporary Pride is Forever" certainly helped get them all through it !!!

This event saw Graeme completing his final challenge in memory of his son Connor. In the past
14 months Graeme has pushed his body to the limit and has successfully completed 14
challenges ("Slik-14") to collect 14 medals resulting in an awesome £4,436.23 raised for TACC.

On behalf of us all at TACC we would like to say a massive thank you for your incredible efforts
- you really are an inspiration to us all. Graeme's just giving page will remain open until 11
October - Connor's birthday - so there is still time to pop a penny in his pot !!!
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/connor-slik14
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